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Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 

1. About the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin

 
It comes from Peter Limbrick who set up Interconnections in 1995 to offer independent consultancy to statutory services in the field of babies and children who have disabilities / SEN. Peter is also Chair of the Handsel Trust (visit www.handseltrust.org)

 
The Interconnections Electronic Bulletin goes free to over 7250 people (and growing) in all parts of the UK and Ireland and then finds it way into many other networks and countries. The Interconnections electronic address list includes people from health, education and social services, the voluntary and private sectors, parent organisations, research organisations, campaign offices, etc. People who receive the bulletin are welcome to forward it to their own colleagues and networks and to use the information in newsletters and bulletins. 

 
Information in the bulletin can include –

 
•          News from other electronic networks

•          News of government initiatives

•          Information about forthcoming conferences, meetings and events

•          Features about examples of good practice and innovative work

•          Summaries of research findings 

•          Questions to which people are seeking answers

•          Information about small organisations and campaigns

•          Newsletters from other organisations

•          Articles and features

•          Job vacancies

 
How to put information into the bulletin: Please send your text electronically using MS Word giving clear information about who is submitting the information and where readers should go for further information. Your text will then be pasted into the bulletin as it is. We do not use pictures, logos, or colour and we do not send any attachments out with the bulletin. We don’t unfortunately have time to compose text for you from your leaflets, etc. Your information is inserted into the Bulletin without charge unless it is commercial advertising. 

 
Commercial space: Commercial advertising is charged at £40 plus VAT per A4 page or part page and job vacancies are charged at £40 plus VAT for each post advertised. 
 
The electronic address list. Please let me know when you want to add, remove or alter a name on the list. 

This can be done by e-mail, telephone, fax or post.
 
Peter Limbrick 

Interconnections

Parks Farm
Clifford
Herefordshire

HR3 5HH

Tel/fax: 01497 831550

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 
Back to Top
 
2. Interconnections Electronic Bulletin Website

 
Past issues of this Electronic Bulletin can be found on Interconnections  

‘I see what’s new’ website – www.icwhatsnew.com
The website also holds other information about the work of Interconnections

 
This website is created and managed by e-Splash Design. 

Visit website: www.e-splashdesign.com
 
Please forward the Interconnections ‘I see what’s new’  website to your networks and to interested colleagues

 
listings are not validated. we advise you to research before sending off any material or money 

and before giving information to any organisation
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3. Put your information into next month’s edition of this Bulletin

 
Use the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin - 

 
-         to tell readers about your conference, training, or seminar

-         to publish an article or a feature

-         to disseminate your research findings

-         to get answers from readers to your questions

-         to voice an opinion

-         to advertise a vacancy
-         to tell readers about your website or newsletter
-         for your press release
 
Deadline: 5 days before the end of each calendar month. 

 
Contact Peter Limbrick

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
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4. Events listing

 
This is a free listing for your event. Please send information to p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
If you want to include more information to advertise your event in its own section – 

 
     You can have up to one page A4 free space if your event charges less than £80 per person.  

 
     If your event charges £80 or more, you will be charged £40 + vat for one A4 page or part page. 

 
     Please send your information electronically in MS Word without logos, colour, boxes, etc. 

 
	 
11/9/06
	Conference: Communities & Wellbeing in Scotland: Creating a New Approach. Edinburgh. 
www.ultrasoft.hostinguk
	 

	13/9/06
	Training Course: Communicating with children and young people during assessment. Two days. London.
training@ncb.org.uk  www.ncb.org.uk
	 

	14/9/06
	Conference: Children with special needs: Coordinating education, health and social care. Bournemouth. 

http://www.rsm.ac.uk/academ/A10_children.htm
	 

	14/9/06
	Conference: Fostering Services 2006:
Professionalising Care for Children in Need. London. 

gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk
	 

	18/9/06
	Conference: Discipline with Dignity. Cardfiff. Jenny.jones@snapcymru.org
	 

	19/9/06
	Patient safety for people with LD conference. London.  
www.rcpsyc.ac.uk 
	 

	19/9/06
	Big Conversation Adult Learning Enquiry. London.

Andrew.Smart@niace.org.uk
www.niace.org.uk
	 

	19/9/06
	Conference: Patient Safety for People with Learning Disabilities. London. www.rcpsych.ac.uk 
	 

	19/9/06
	Conference: Beyond Supported Living. Newcastle. 

www.paradigm-uk.org 
	 

	20/9/06

 
	BACCH Scientific Meeting: New Problems, New Solutions. 2 days. Reading. bacch@rcpch.ac.uk  www.bacch.org.uk
	 

	20/9/06
	Conference: Building Community Networks. Inspiring one another to include people with learning disabilities in our communities. London. conferences@fpld.org.uk 
	 

	20/9/06
	Moving Forward Together (Autistic Society Greater Manchester Area open evening). Manchester. chiefexec@asgma.org.uk
www.asgma.org.uk 
	 

	20/9/06
	Conference: Old Age / New ways (Learning Disability Wales). Llandrindod Wells. www.learningdisabilitywales.org.uk 
	 

	21/9/06
	Conference: ADHD is Real. Lancaster. worrall@ecosse.net 
	 

	22/9/06
	Conference: Building Resilience in Children & Families. (Part of National ADHD Awareness Week) Liverpool. info@liverpooladhd.org.uk 

www.liverpooladhd.org.uk
	 

	26/9/06
	Conference: Diversity Matters - Good practice in services for disabled children and their families from black and other minority ethnic communities.  Sheffield. conferences@ncb.org.uk
	 

	26/9/06
	Conference: The use of intensive interaction & postural care in care provision. Chesterfield. T: 01302 865046
	 

	27/9/06
	Conference: Young People & Sxuality. Glasgow.

www.pavpub.com 
	 

	27/9/06
	Conference: When Doctor Doesn’t Know Best. Action for Sick Children (Scotland). Dundee.

cmekie@btconnect.com
  www.ascscotland.org.uk
	See below

	28/9/06
	Conference: Sports, exercise and intellectual disability – An active life: The contribution of exercise and physical activity to the well-being of people with intellectual disabilities. London.  
http://www.choiceforum.org/draftprog.pdf
	 

	28/9/06
	Event: Transitions Champions-Getting it right for young people. London. david.wells@csip.org.uk 
	 

	29/9/06
	Nasen Conference – Managing Special and Additional Needs in Mainstream Schools. Northampton. 
www.nasen.org.uk
	 

	3/10/06
	Young Carers Workers Northern Conference. Two days. Edinburgh. spendleton@carers.org
	 

	3/10/06
	Me Too! (Re people with PMLD and inclusion) Birmingham. www.paradigm-uk.org
	 

	3/10/06
	Child abuse – the professional pitfalls. Northamptonshire. christine@bevents.co.uk 
	 

	4/10/06
	Capacity to Consent: A practical approach to people with learning disabilities. London. www.pavpub.com 
	 

	5/10/06
	Conference: Including Me - Managing complex health needs in schools and early years settings. Manchester. 
conferences@ncb.org.uk
	 

	5/10/06
	Women’s Conference. (Exploring issues faced by women with a learning disability) Telford. sue.gray@shropshirepct.nhs.uk 
	 

	6/10/06
	Conference: Every Child Matters Outcomes: what do they mean for disabled children? York.

tjf3@york.ac.uk
www.york.ac.uk/inst/spru/ecm.html   
	 

	6/10/06
	Therapy Today Exhibition. Two days. London. 

debbie.woodbridge@bacp.co.uk   
	 

	9/10/06
	Conference: Diversity Matters - Good practice in services for disabled children and their families from black and other minority ethnic communities.  London.

conferences@ncb.org.uk   
	 

	10/10/06
	Wills and Trusts  - what you need to know. Meeting by Autistic Society Greater Manchester Area. www.asgma.org.uk
	 

	11/10/06
	Conference: Integrating and implementing person-centred approaches.London. www.pavpub.com
	 

	11/10/06
	Integrating and implementing person-centred approaches. London. www.pavpub.com
	 

	12/10/06
	Hydrocephalus Study Day. Denbighshire. wro@asbah.org
	 

	12/10/06
	Annual symposium: Community Child health. Two days. London.

sympreg@imperial.ac.uk
www.symposia.org.uk 
	 

	12/10/06
	Conference: Culture Works! Providing ‘Places to go, Things to do’ for children & young people. laura.brownlee@neilstewartassociates.co.uk
www.neilstewartassociates.com
	 

	13/10/06
	Transition: revaluing people. Nottingham. veronica.mahony@nottshs.nhs.uk 
	 

	13/10/06
	Conference: Adult Learning in Social Enterprises: Tooling up adult learners for employability. Sheffield.  
gurjit.kaur@niace.org.uk 
www.niace.org.uk 
	 

	18/10/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty: What does it mean for the Education Sector? London. 
gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk 

www.neilstewartassociates.com
	 

	19/10/06
	18th annual meeting of EACD: From Diagnosis to Intervention. Barcelona. www.eacd2006.com 
	 

	20/10/06
	Learning Disability Open Meeting. Kingston-upon-Thames. jblair@hscs.sgul.ac.uk  
	 

	26/10/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty: What does it mean for Health and Social Care? Leeds. gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk
	 

	26/10/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty: What does it mean for Health and Social Care? Leeds. 
gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk 

www.neilstewartassociates.com
	 

	31/10/06
	Supporting life choices: promoting the positive sexuality of children and young people wit learning disability. Cardiff. www.fpa.org.uk 
	 

	2/11/06
	Seminar: Vulnerable Adults - Jakes Justice. Coventry. pete.morgan@coventry.gov.uk
	 

	3/11/06
	bild Annual Conference: Good SLD Practice – what works? Manchester. www.bild.org.uk 
	 

	7/11/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty: What does it mean for Employers in the Public Sector? London. 
gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk 

www.neilstewartassociates.com
	 

	8/11/06
	Conference: An Introduction to Prader-Willi syndrome. Harrogate. MRowley@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk 
	 

	8/11/06
	Free one day training programme for parents of children with ASD. Gloucestershire. help.programme@nas.org.uk 
	 

	10/11/06

 
	Conference: Children Affected By Alcohol - Finding Links to and Support for Children with ADHD, Learning Difficulties, Fetal Alcohol Syndrome, Behavioural Problems and Other Special Needs. London. www.nofas-uk.org
	 

	10/11/06
	Conference: Disability Equality Duty – Your responsibilities explained. Glasgow. ded@holyrood.com  www.holyrood.com 
	 

	14/11/06
	Seminar: Team Around the Child (TAC) – at the heart of family-centred early support. London. p.limbrick@virgin.net  www.icwhatsnew.com
	See below

	14/11/06
	Patient Information Conference. Glasgow.  archie.dalrymple@scottishhealthcouncil.org  
	 

	16/11/06
	Conference: The Disability Equality Duty – Effective Impact Assessments, Effective Outcomes. Manchester.

gemma.suter@neilstewartassociates.co.uk 

www.neilstewartassociates.com
	 

	17/11/06
	Conference: Valuing Good Practice in Autism. Newcastle.

learning@bild.org.uk  www.bild.org.uk 
	 

	21/11/06
	Conference: Diversity Matters - Good practice in services for disabled children and their families from black and other minority ethnic communities.  

Birmingham. conferences@ncb.org.uk 
	 

	22/11/06
	Conference: Learning Disability Today. London.

exhibitions@pavpub.com  www.learningdisabilitytoday.com 
	 

	23/11/06
	The Mental Capacity Act - preparing for implementation'. Nottingham. 

ann-craft-trust@nottingham.ac.uk 
	 

	23/11/06
	Conference: The Mental Capacity Act - preparing for implementation. Nottingham.

ann-craft-trust@nottingham.ac.uk
	 

	28/11/06
	Seminar: Multiple Disability & Complex Needs 

helping the child - supporting the family. Wakefield.

p.limbrick@virgin.net 

www.icwhatsnew.com 
	See below

	29/11/06
	Moving Kidz (2006). Bolton. training@disabledliving.co.uk  www.disabledliving.co.uk 
	 

	29/11/06
	Conference: Linking Language and Literacy. London. training@ican.org.uk  www.ican.org.uk/training
	 

	29/11/06
	Conference: 35 years on: a celebration of development into the education of children with severe, profound and complex learning needs. Clent, West Midlands.

Sunfield@sunfield.worcs.sch.uk
www.sunfield-school.org.uk 
	 

	29/11/06
	Seminar: Managing Bowel & Bladder Problems in School. Bolton. debra.evans@disabledliving.co.uk
	 

	30/11/06
	Kidz Up North. Bolton. kidzupnorth@disabledliving.co.uk  www.disabledliving.co.uk
	 

	8/12/06
	Carers Rights Day. Scotland. fiona@carersscotland.org  www.carersscotland.org 
	 

	12/12/06
	Conference: Inspire, Include, Improve. (Children in Scotland with HeadsUpScotland). Falkirk.

rsingh@childreninscotland.org.uk  www.childreninscotland.org.uk 
	 

	1/2/07
	Conference: The Moving & Handling People. 2 days. London. www.movingandhandlingpeople.co.uk 
	 

	28/2/07
	Young Carers Workers Southern Conference. Two days.  Brighton. spendleton@carers.org
	 

	13/6/07
	8th Conference of the European Union of Supported Employment. Belfast. 3 days. info@euseconference2007.org 
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5. Seminar: Team Around the Child (TAC) 

 
Team Around the Child (TAC)

 
at the heart of family-centred early support
 
Tuesday 14th November, 2006 – 9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Regent’s College Conference Centre, Regent’s Park, London, NW1 4NS

 
This seminar has presentations by Councils, Primary Care Trusts, Child Development Centres, etc. who are successfully using Team Around the Child (TAC) at the heart of their support for children and their families. These early support services find that TAC –

 
                put parents at the very centre of decision-making

                fits multi-disciplinary interventions into a coherent, co-ordinated and seamless system

                treats the child as a whole child and integrates separate interventions

                provides a support system for the Keyworker or Lead Professional

                makes work more satisfying and productive for practitioners

                provides practitioners who are unfamiliar with complex needs with a supportive team

 
Programme: Four successful TAC projects are presenting their work at this Seminar. Though each presentation has some emphasis on a particular aspect of the TAC approach, delegates will be able to learn about each project in general terms and will have project contact details for future reference.

 
Delegates will receive the paper ‘Principles and practices that define the Team-Around-the-Child (TAC) approach’ by Peter Limbrick when their place is confirmed.
 
	9.45
	Peter Limbrick, Chair for the day
	Welcome and introduction to the Seminar

	9.50
	Linda Fisher, 

Co-ordinator, Multi-agency Resource Centre Project. Essex County Council.  
	TAC in action in Essex: Effective support for children and families

	 
	Jane Ryder-Richardson, 

Team Manager, Provision Development and Interagency Links. Essex County Council.
	Strategic planning & support for TAC

	10.50
	Break & refreshments
	 

	11.30
	Team from Walsall Child Development Service
	The Keyworker (or Lead Professional) in TAC: Role, training and support

	12.10
	Carole Campbell,

Children’s Disability Lead, Sanderson Child Development Service, Medway & Swale.
	Parent involvement & empowerment in integrated services

	12.50
	Lunch
	 

	1.40
	Peter Limbrick, author of ‘Early Support for Children with Complex Needs: Team Around the Child and the Multi-agency Keyworker’
	The Primary Interventionist and integrated programmes for children who require multiple therapy & education interventions

	2.20
	Hazel Denman

Locality Manager, Epsom and Ewell 

Pam Quilter

Service Co-ordinator, SW Surrey Team
Around the Child
	TAC within a Social Care Team 

and Report of Thomas Coram research into integrated assessment (for which SW Surrey TAC was used as an exemplar).

	3.00
	Comfort break
	 

	3.05
	Refreshments available.

Plenary and/or small group discussions 
	Format and topics to be decided during the seminar

	4.00
	Seminar closes
	(Note: The room will remain open till 5 p.m. for any continuing informal discussions.)


 
It is our intention to present the programme as advertised but we reserve the right to make necessary alterations

 
Costs to include lunch: Services and projects are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. Group bookings can, of course, include parents.

 
1 place: £180 + VAT (at 17.5%). 2 places at £165 + VAT each. 3 places at £150 + VAT each. 4 places at £135 + VAT each

 
For programme and booking form: 

 
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Tel/fax: 01497 831550.

This information and booking form is also available on our website: www.icwhatsnew.com
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6. Seminar: Multiple Disability & Complex Needs: 

helping the child - supporting the family

 
 
Tuesday 28th November, 2006 – 9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Cedar Court Hotel, Wakefield, WF4 3QZ (on Junction 39 on M1)

 
This seminar is about effective support for the expanding population of babies and children who require multiple interventions, might have ongoing health needs and might have uncertain or limited life expectancy. The seminar will be relevant to multi-disciplinary practitioners and service managers from health, education and social services who are developing needs-led, family-centred support for these children in pre-school services and in school settings. Parents and other family members are welcome.

 
Programme

 
	  9.15
	REGISTRATION & REFRESHMENTS

	  9.45
	 
Peter Limbrick Chair - Welcome & Introduction to the Seminar

	10.00
	Jenni Thomas OBE Founder & President of The Child Bereavement Trust.
Presentation: ‘Supporting families of children who have limited or uncertain life expectancy’

	11.00
	REFRESHMENTS

	11.30
	Jeanne Carlin Disability Consultant and author of Including Me: Managing complex health needs in schools and early-years settings. 
Presentation: ‘Children with complex needs in school: a can do! attitude’

 
[Including Me is a handbook to help local authorities, schools, early-years settings and health providers develop policies and procedures to ensure that children with complex health needs can access education and childcare]

	12.15
	Discussion Groups

	  1.15
	LUNCH

	  2.00
	Authors of Altered Images. 

Presentation: ‘Becoming parents of our disabled children – an introduction to our book’
 
[Altered Images – becoming parents of our disabled children, edited by Libby Fletcher et al, published by Ryedale Special Families, York, 2006. For a review of this book visit www.icwhatsnew.com then go to ‘Bulletin’ and then ‘Special features’]

	  2.30
	Teresa Culverwell Information Officer at KIDS Orchard Partnership in West Midlands & parent of two children, one of nine years with complex needs.
Presentation: ‘The parent’s perspective on the roles of health professionals and service providers in the daily management of a child with complex needs including enteral feeding’

 
[This presentation will be based on Teresa’s article in Proceedings of the Nutrition Society (2005), 64, 339-343]

	  3.10
	COMFORT BREAK

	  3.20
	Peter Limbrick Independent Consultant and author of Early Support for children with Complex Needs: Team Around the Child and the Multi-agency Keyworker.
Presentation: ‘Towards a whole child approach in early childhood intervention: the primary interventionist and integrated education/therapy programmes’

 
[This presentation will be based on Peter’s article in PMLD Link, Summer 2006, Vol 18, No. 2, issue 54] 

	  4.00
	SEMINAR ENDS


 
 
Costs to include lunch: Services and projects are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. Group bookings can of course include parents. 

1 place: £180 + VAT (at 17.5%). 2 places: £165 + VAT each.

3 places: £150 + VAT each. 4 places: £135 + VAT each.

(There are some free places for parents who are not part of group bookings) 

While it  is our intention to present the programme as advertised, we reserve the right to make necessary alterations

For programme and booking form:
E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
Tel/fax: 01497 831550

This information and booking form is also available on our website: www.icwhatsnew.com
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7. Conference: When Doctor Doesn’t Know Best 

 
Action for Sick Children (Scotland)

 
Wednesday 27th September 2006, 10.00am – 4.00pm
Best Western Queen's Hotel, 160 Nethergate, Dundee, DD1 4DU

 
Conference Objectives:

1.  To acknowledge the expertise of parents and young people who have health care issues and learn from such knowledge

2.  To identify ways in which the conference debate may inform practice change in partnership with professionals. To involve health care professionals in shaping parent, child and young person engagement/involvement in the future.

3.  To build upon the opportunities for partnership contained within the ‘Framework for Children and Young People’s health in Scotland.

 
Speakers include:

Paul Martin, Chief Nursing Officer (Scotland)
Dr Patricia Jackson, Consultant Community Paediatrician, Lothian 

Dr Zoë Dunhill, Medical Director, Consultant Paediatrician, RHSC Edinburgh

Jan Maxwell, Nurse Specialist for Adolescents, Yorkhill 

Sophie Aukland, Child Participation Project Manager RCPCH
Chaired by Dr Jean Turner MSP, Strathkelvin & Bearsden 
 
Afternoon Workshops will focus on: 

1. “The Expert Patient Programme (EPP) for Parents and Carers -  What could it mean to you” 

 This workshop explores what it means to be an expert parent or as is often preferred an involved parent, looks at some of the topics covered in the EPP course and the benefits this can bring to the management of your child's condition. 

Facilitator: Mrs Anne Wilson, Contact a Family, Scotland

2. “The Well Informed Parent” Parent, child and young person experiences of using health services. 

 
Cost: £65.00 Professional Individuals or £35.00 Concessions (students, parents*)

*There are a small number of FREE places for parents to attend which will be allocated on a first come – first serve basis.

For full programme and booking form: 

E-mail: cmekie@btconnect.com
Tel: 0131 524 9534.

Or visit our website: www.ascscotland.org.uk
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8. CCNUK development worker – 2 posts

 
England part time (28 hours) £23,164 (p.a. £17,530)

Scotland (37 hours) £23,164

 
CCNUK is a networking organisation promoting and supporting key working/care co-ordination for disabled children and their families in England, Northern Ireland, Scotland and Wales.  CCNUK is a registered charity, with its UK office based in York and national offices in Scotland and Wales.
CCNUK is looking for 2 enthusiastic people, committed to improving services for disabled children and their families by promoting and providing information on key working. You will have responsibility for promoting key working/care co-ordination within England/Scotland at regional and local levels.  You will do this by maintaining and developing support to English/Scottish members of CCNUK, working with other voluntary and statutory organisations and by organising events to bring disabled children, young people, parents and practitioners together.

You will need to have a experience of working with disabled children and their families and professionals, knowledge and experience of development work, and proven IT skills including word processing, accessing databases, the internet and email.  

There is an office base for the England post in York but other locations may be considered. The Scotland post is based in Edinburgh. You will need to be able to travel independently throughout England/Scotland on a regular basis and to visit York occasionally.  

 
For further particulars and details of how to apply please write to Care 

Co-ordination Network UK, Tower House, Fishergate, York, YO10 4UA e-mail info@ccnuk.org.uk or visit http://www.ccnuk.org.uk 

 
Closing date: Wednesday 27 September 2006.  

Interviews will be held in York for the England post on 11 October 2006 

and in Edinburgh for the Scotland post on 23 October 2006. 

 
CCNUK strives to be an equal opportunities employer. All disabled people who meet the person specification will be offered an interview.
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9. Conference: Celebrating 35 years since the 1971 Education Act

 
Sunfield is very pleased to announce a Conference, on 29th November 2006 at Sunfield, to celebrate the 35 years of development in the education of children with severe, profound and complex learning needs, since the 1971 Education Act which was put into place to ensure that all children, irrespective of their disability, would have the right to be educated.

 
We have Dr. Phyllis Jones giving the keynote address, with lectures being given by Richard Byers, Peter Mittler & Christina Tilstone, and Penny Lacey and Barry Carpenter leading workshops.  Dave Stewart and a group of young people from the Shepherd School will also take part as the Voice of Young People through the Arts.
 

Rose Welling

Admin Manager

Professional Development, Training & Research

Sunfield, Clent Grove,

Clent, Nr. Stourbridge

West Mids. DY9 9PB

E-mail: rosew@sunfield.worcs.sch.uk
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10. How to cope with stress. Can you help?

 
We are an organisation based in Northern Ireland called Positive Futures. Our mission is to provide opportunities to people of all ages with a learning disability to live fuller and more valued lives.  To this end we provide support to children and adults and with a learning disability, and their families/carers.  
Currently we are researching the concept of coping strategies within families with a child with a learning disability. We would like to know if you are using or know of a models of best practice to help these families/carers (and / or the child or siblings) develop more effective coping strategies when dealing with life’s daily stressors. 
We would like know if your organisation has implemented training with families/carers, how this was conducted, and effective learning outcomes. Furthermore, if you are an organisation that would be interested in collaboration or partnership in developing strategies for coping, we would also be delighted to hear from you.

Please contact:
Dr. Lesley-Ann Black
Research Officer
Positive Futures
2b Park Drive
Bangor, County Down
Northern Ireland BT20 4JZ
Tel: 028 9147 5733 (Direct line)
Fax: 028 9147 5721
www.positive-futures.net
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11. CAMPAIGN: "We Know Inclusion Works" 

 
Tara Flood writes - 
 
Dear FRIENDS, 
Over the last few months we have seen the inclusion of our disabled children and young people being ATTACKED by teacher's unions, academics and by the Government. And on every occasion the voices of inclusion have been IGNORED - those of us who know that inclusion can work and does work.  
We need to answer the critics of inclusion by telling them OUR STORIES - we want to collect real stories of your experiences of being included in a mainstream nursery or school or your experience of getting your child or young person into a mainstream nursery or school. What difference has inclusion made to the lives of your family? What difference has it made to your community? What difference has it made to the school? 
We, as INCLUSIONISTS, are fighting back. We really NEED YOU to help to make this a BIG campaign. It needs to be bigger than the Inclusion movement!   
The Government's response to the Education and Skills Select Committee's report on SEN is due in October so we must DISPEL THE MYTHS in the report that inclusion isn't working and that disabled children and young people are better segregated from their communities.
The "We Know Inclusion Works" campaign is the re-lighting of the bigger campaign to guarantee an inclusive future for ALL children, whatever their difference. 
The Alliance is going to organise an event in October to coincide with MPs and Peers returning back to Westminster. The event will involve delivering the "We know Inclusion Works" stories to Tony Blair at 10 Downing Street. So please let us know if you would like to be part of this event. 
   
We will be putting our briefings and other important information about the campaign on the Alliance website - www.allfie.org.uk 
You will find the latest news on the "We know Inclusion Works" event at Downing Street. 
So please get writing, drawing, painting or recording your story and send them to the Alliance by 30th September 2006
 
Our voices will be heard!
Tara Flood, Director
 
Contact me on 0207-735-5277 
Or email: info@allfie.org.uk 
Or write to: The Alliance for Inclusive Education, 1 Winchester House, Kennington Park Business Centre, Cranmer Road, London SW9 6EJ
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12. Sixty miles a day for Disability North!

 
Chris Reay, Robert Belilios, Dave Eardley, Steven Tucker and Thomas Belilios cycled from Edinburgh to Tynemouth, and raised over £1012 for local charity Disability North. Starting in Edinburgh on Saturday 29th April 2006, they cycled over 60 miles a day until they arrived in Tynemouth on Monday 1st May, completing their challenge.  

Disability North promotes independence, inclusion and choice for disabled people in the north.  The charity relies on fundraising events such as this, to enable them to continue providing services to disabled people and their families. Chris Reay, cycling enthusiast, said: 

‘As a team we like to set ourselves challenges and I have to admit that although this was really hard work, it was also great fun.  We’re just about ready to start planning our next adventure for 2007!’

 
For more information contact Dee on Tel: 0191 284 0480
E-mail: dee.moore@disabilitynorth.org.uk.
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13.  New e-newsletter promoting parent participation

 
The end of July saw the launch of a new free Contact a Family e-newsletter focussing on issues around parent participation. The newsletter will be every two months and will be a resource for parents and those working to develop parent participation. Subjects covered include:
         articles on parent participation work around the UK
         funding opportunities
         section to post questions or ask for information/advice from others
         legislation/policy updates
         good practice
         celebrating successes
         resources
If you have some news from your participation work which you would like to include, or any comments or suggestions please - 
E-mail me: liz.ranger@cafamily.org.uk  
To receive the e-newsletter click on http://lists.cafamily.org.uk/lists/ . 
To view the July issue access the archive section at http://lists.cafamily.org.uk/lists/archives/ . 
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14. RNIB BTEC Certificate course for Teaching Assistants

 
Partners in Learning is a level 3 BTEC Advanced Certificate course for teaching assistants and other support staff working with blind or partially sighted children and young people in educational settings, including those with additional disabilities or complex needs. 

The course aims to increase students' understanding of the impact of visual impairment on development and learning, to develop their skills in providing day to day support and to assist them in working effectively as part of a multi-disciplinary team. 
It is available throughout the UK and is usually studied over the course of one school year.  
 
We are currently taking applications for courses to begin in October 2006

 
For further information visit www.rnib.org.uk/pil 
or phone Liz Gutteridge on tel 0121 665 4221 
or email dstraining@rnib.org.uk 
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15.  Rare Disease Database Breaks Down Research Barriers

 
The University of Manchester is hosting the UK arm of a database to improve the diagnosis, care and treatment of people suffering rare diseases across Europe. A new element of this is the directory of research projects for rare diseases.

 
The Orphanet website – http://www.orpha.net 
– gives researchers, health professionals and patients free access and exchange of information on 3,600 genetic, auto-immune or infectious rare diseases, rare cancers, or not yet classified rare diseases. It also holds information on ‘orphan drugs’ – drugs which are intended to treat diseases so rare that sponsors are reluctant to develop them under usual marketing conditions.

Orphanet, founded in France in 1997 and now run by a consortium of international partners, includes a rare diseases encyclopaedia, which is expert-authored and peer-reviewed, and a directory of services. This directory includes –
 
     information on specialised outpatient clinics
     diagnostic laboratories
     research projects
     clinical trials
     professional networks
     disease registries
     support groups
 
Patients and the general public as well as scientists and health professionals can access the website to be kept up-to-date with information about specific conditions and also any relevant services and support groups available. Professor Dian Donnai CBE, Orphanet UK’s project leader, said: 
“This website is an amazing tool for clinicians, patients and researchers alike. It could lead to collaborations across borders and disciplines, taking research in new directions. This will lead to great improvements in the care of patients. These are people who are suffering a rare and thus sometimes lonely condition, so the fact that they can access the website is an important element.”

 
Emma Gillaspy, who runs the UK branch of Orphanet in the European Project Office at the University’s North West Genetics Knowledge Park (Nowgen), agreed and drew attention to the new and important part of the database ‘The Directory of Research Projects for Rare Diseases’:  
“In France, most people starting a research project contact Orphanet to register their activities– we want to see the same situation here.” 

 
Researchers register with the website, giving the title of their study, a short description and contact details for further information. It then can alert other researchers, clinicians and patients to the work. Emma added: 
“The researcher doesn’t need to give sensitive or confidential information, just the fact that there is a project and whether they wish collaboration or samples. The service is free and because it is EU-funded we do not own any the projects, unlike other organisations. There are so many benefits and possibilities – it is well worth a visit.”

 
For more information Contact Dr Emma Gillaspy (0161 276 3203, emma.gillaspy@cmmc.nhs.uk)

European Projects Office, Nowgen - North West Genetics Knowledge Park, The Nowgen Centre, Grafton Street, Manchester, M13 9WU. 

You can also contact the University of Manchester Media Relations Officers, Mikaela Sitford or Jo Nightingale on 0161 275 2111/8156.
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16. Training – Portage Basic Workshop 

 
September 27th to 29th 2006 inclusive 

To be held at The Health & Racquet Club, Doxford Park, Sunderland SR3 3XN

 
This 3 day course is delivered by Dr. Hannah Mortimer, Educational Psychologist and Elizabeth Marwood, Portage Teacher for Sunderland and is suitable for those planning to deliver and use Portage in their current work. The course offers the Core Curriculum set by the National Portage Association and will equip participants with the skills and knowledge to work effectively with children with additional needs and their families. 

 
Course content:

     The principles of Portage and the Portage model of support

     Developing the skills to deliver Portage 

     Applying Portage skills with children with additional needs and their families  

     The history and development of Portage and the Portage Association 

 
Course costs: Places on this 3 day course are available at a cost of £75 per delegate, including lunch, refreshments and all course materials 

 
Booking: For more information or to book a place, please contact:

Liz Clarke on (0191) 5535641 or email liz.clarke@sunderland.gov.uk 
 
Back to Top
 
17. Two fact sheets from Contact a Family

 
Contact a Family, the charity for families with disabled children, has produced two new fact sheets this summer, which are packed full of useful information for parents.  

Finding and Paying for Childcare
tells parents everything they need to know to help them arrange suitable childcare - not always easy when you have a disabled child.  It runs through the childcare options for disabled children of all ages, explains how to find out what's available locally and includes a handy checklist to help parents decide if a childcare
place is suitable.  It also gives full details of the benefits, tax credits and grants that are available to help parents pay - as childcare for disabled children can sometimes be extremely expensive. 

Educational Maintenance Allowance (EMA)
explains exactly how this benefit works and who is eligible for it.  Broadly speaking, EMA is for 16 to 19 year olds from lower income families in full time education, or on certain training courses, and funds some of their day to day expenses.  Students are eligible for weekly payments, plus possible bonuses and should apply as soon as possible, as payments cannot always be fully backdated. 

Both factsheets are free, and are available from Contact a Family's freephone helpline on 0808 808 3555, or from the charity's website at
www.cafamily.org.uk  The helpline can also answer on all aspects of caring for a disabled child.
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18. CAMPAIGN: Changing places - Changing lives 

 
A new national campaign, Changing Places has been launched by a consortium of organisations including charities Mencap and PAMIS, and is calling for support from people across the UK. Thousands of people with profound and multiple learning disabilities need Changing Places toilets. These are rooms equipped to allow people to use the toilet with assistance or have their continence pads changed. They include an adult-sized height adjustable changing bench, a hoist, a toilet with space either side for a carer, and plenty of space.

Without these facilities carers are often forced to change family members on a dirty toilet floor with little or no privacy – this is unhygienic and dangerous. However the alternative is to limit outings to a couple of hours or to not go out at all. There are almost no public Changing Places toilets in the UK. The campaign is calling for Changing Places toilets to be installed in all big public places, including city centres, shopping malls, and arts venues. As disabled artist and author Alison Lapper explains: 
"The Changing Places campaign is so important because it is about more than just toilets; it's about people's quality of life."
 
For more information visit www.changing-places.org
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19. Big money for young carers!

 
£1million Young Carers Grants programme Round Two now open
 
Details about the projects funded in round One can be found on the Comic Relief Young Carers Grant Programme page of our website www.carers.org/comicrelief.
 
The Trust now welcomes applications in Round Two from ALL voluntary sector organisations (registered charities) working with or wishing to develop services for the most vulnerable and hidden young carers throughout the country. There are two Grant Programmes: the Large Grants programme giving sums up to £25,000 pa over three years for innovative projects which will not only support young carers but will generate learning about new ways to reach them. The Small Grants programme will make up to 50 awards of up to £2,000 for the support of individual young carers and the application from for these has been made much shorter and easier.  Projects are likely to include mentoring, counselling and other therapeutic work.
 
Further information on both Large and Small grants, together with application forms and guidelines can be obtained from The Trust’s web site at www.carers.org/comicrelief 
or contact Siobhan Flynn in the Grants Team on 0207 709 1332/34 or email: grants@carers.org  
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20. NCB Training Courses 

The impact of immigration and asylum on children and young people living with HIV 
9 October 2006, London 
12 February 2007, Birmingham 
Developed in response to challenges experienced by practitioners this one-day course will examine current policy, legislation and practice issues relating to children, families and unaccompanied minors who have uncertain immigration status or issues with visas and are additionally living with HIV.   

Creativity and Healthy Care: The role of arts and play in promoting health and well-being 
15 November 2006, MIC Hotel London 
A unique one-day training course exploring the role of the creative arts and play in promoting the health and well-being of vulnerable and looked after children and young people. 

For further information or a booking form please contact 020 7843 6084/1906, email training@ncb.org.uk 
 
Back to Top 
 
 
Interconnections Electronic Bulletin. listings are not validated. we advise you to research before sending off any material or money and before giving information to any organisation.
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